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REPORT: 

IDEATHON AT ST. FRANCIS COLLEGE  

On the 23rd of February 2024, St. Francis College hosted ‘Ideathon’, an event 

aimed at fostering creativity and innovation among its students. The event 

witnessed enthusiastic participation from students across various disciplines.The 

‘Ideathon’ comprised three rounds, 

First Round - Basic Computer Science Questions. 

Second Round - Error Correction in Programs: Following the initial round, 

participants were tasked with identifying and correcting errors in programs 

displayed on a monitor.  

Final Round - Transformation of Ideas into Visual Wireframes. 

 

Durga Sai Sharan and Vamshi Phanindra from MSCS II exhibited remarkable 

enthusiasm throughout the event. At the end of the event, winners were 

announced and rewarded. Cash prizes were awarded to the top-performing 

teams, Additionally, all participants were presented with participation 

certificates as a token of appreciation for their involvement in the event. 

 
 

 
 

Durga sai sharan (MSCSII) receiving 

participation certificate 
Vamshi phanindra (MSCS II) 

receiving participation certificate. 

 


